November 2024

TILLNSONBURG TWISTERS TOURNAMENT NOV. 22 - 24

Our home rink will be buzzing with ringette games, vendors, raffles, food, fling-

a-ring, 50/50, swag, fun & games. Come see why Ringette is dubbed the fastest

game on ice! Watch the Western University Mustangs take on the Guelph

University Gryphons, Saturday at 1:00 pm

Many bond opportunities are still available. Please check out our Volunteer

Sign Up Sheet and add your name where you are able to help out. / ,
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1tcrN1Q4BMRNBt98z9wQv2B- GLELPH ERYPHONS
W24v5_p53npx7ciXxmpO0/edit?usp=drivesdk

Bottle Drive: Thank you to everyone that helped collect, count, sort and return all of those bottles and
cans for TRA’s annual Bottle Drive. What a turn out! It was pretty spectacular to see so many player
and parent volunteers working together. The Bottle Drive raised a grand total of $6375.95! These funds
go right back to our kids in supporting ice rentals, equipment, and coach and player development.

Parade: The Santa Claus Parade will take place Saturday November 16th. Players
are welcome to participate. Please drop your player off with a member of your
bench staff at 5:00 pm at the Avondale Church parking lot. Players are
encouraged to dress warmly! They will be provided with a maroon jersey to wear
overtop of their coats for the duration of the parade.

Cash Calendar: Tickets will be provided to each player late November. Tickets are $10 each. Every day
during the month of January, a winner will be announced. Please return ticket stubs, cash from sales
and all unsold tickets to your team manager as soon as possible.

Phishing Scam Notice: Please be advised that many youth sports associations have been subject to
online phishing scams. Twister families may receive emails from people pretending to be members of
the TRA Board of Directors. Note that TRA will never ask you for monetary donations or personal
information via email. Do verify the sender email address and contact TRA should you have any
questions about a suspicious email before replying.

Respect in Sport: Please ensure one parent completes Respect in Sport as soon as possible. Email
your certification number to webmaster@tillsonburgringette.com

Coaching Certification: A reminder that the deadline for all coaching requirements, except Cl
evaluation, is November 30, 2024.

Twisters on the Road: Congratulations to our U12A team,
returning from the Pink the Rink tournament in London. While
P they didn’t come home with the hardware this time; they did
' come home with new skills after playing top knotch
= competition, a stronger team bond and some new pink swag.




